
January 6, 2013 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:35 pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Victoria Gudeman and Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for December 2, 2013 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $148,632.04. 
 
Mr. Levey noted a meeting between himself and Terry Davis from the Boonsboro Utilities Commission 
regarding an operations agreement between the towns. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the improperly installed water meters.  
 
Mr. Levey noted that work at the spring house has not begun yet. 
 
Mr. Levey noted concern his concern with the drop in the water level at the Boonsboro reservoir. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


